
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! 
I would like to welcome you back to school for 2024! It has been lovely seeing children back in school and continue their 
learning alongside their friends after the holiday. We hope you had a great break, with lots of rest and quality time with 
family and friends. Thank you for attending our Christmas events before the holidays and, as always, we are very grateful 
for your support. 
 
As you may already know, I have taken on the role of Head of School for North Beckton, and I am thrilled 
to continue building on the strong partnership we share. I look forward to working with you to continue 
to ensure the very best outcomes for our pupils. Here's to a fantastic year ahead filled with growth, 
achievements, and memorable moments for our North Beckton community!  
 
Mrs Kettory 
Head of School 

 

 

Afterschool Clubs 
 

All after School Clubs will start on the week beginning Monday January 15th.  There are still spaces available in 
some of our clubs so if your child is not currently attending an after school club, please come and speak to the 

school office.  Please be reminded that children are expected to maintain the same high standards for behaviour 
whilst attending clubs and the expectation is that once started they must attend regularly.  You will be able to 

collect your children at 4:20 via the Whiley Wing Gate on Hallywell Crescent; please ensure children are           
collected promptly. 

We all Belong 

At North Beckton, we are proud to 

be an inclusive school where we 

have children with a range of   

learning and physical additional needs. Some children’s 

needs are visible but there are many children whose needs 

are not. It is important that the whole of our school       

community understand that special educational needs can 

often be invisible such as dyslexia, autism, developmental 

language disorder and therefore we must be kind, caring 

and understanding towards each other.  

Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns about any member of our school community. Please do not hesitate to contact the 
school safeguarding officers: Mrs Ojo, Ms Howe, Mrs Kettory and Ms Harris.  Your concerns will be dealt with in the 
utmost confidentiality. Alternatively, you can contact Newham MASH  on 02033734600. 

Operation Encompass: As part of the school’s safeguarding duties, it works collaboratively 
with the Metropolitan Police. Whenever there is an incident of a safeguarding concern that 
requires police involvement, they will contact the school. As a result, the school will contact 
the family to establish what form of support it can offer. Please view this contact as a 
support opportunity and duty of care. 

The Newham Food Alliance - Warm Havens 

If you or someone you know is experiencing financial challenges 

that are preventing them from getting the food they need 

please take a look at the community warm food haven linked 

below.  

The community warm havens not only offer a hot meal but   

support, guidance and signposting to other services including, 

debt and benefits, employment and mental wellbeing.  

https://www.newham.gov.uk/advice-support-

benefits/newham-food-alliance  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.newham.gov.uk/advice-support-benefits/newham-food-alliance
https://www.newham.gov.uk/advice-support-benefits/newham-food-alliance


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 3 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies this week, we have been thinking about: 

“New Beginnings” 

What are new beginnings? What are your New Year’s 

resolutions? 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Classes with the highest attendance in:  

KS1: RS – 98%  

KS2: 3K – 96.8%  

Unfortunately there were 0 classes with no lates this week.   

Key Dates for your Diary 

Clubs start—Week Beginning 15th January 

Year 6 Tate & Lyle Visit—Thursday 18th January 

Stay and Play—Parent and toddler sessions resume—

Friday 19th January 

North Beckton EMHP Coffee Morning—Tuesday 23rd 

January at 8:45am 

Year 4 visit to Natural History Museum—Wednesday 
24th January 

Science Parent Showcase—Friday 26th January at 
2:45pm 

Online Safety Parent workshop—Tuesday 6th          
February (timings to be confirmed) 

Half-Term Holidays—12th -16th February  

Phonics Parent workshop—Tuesday 5th March 
(timings to be confirmed)

Attendance 
All children should be settling back into a good routine.  We understand that the weather is getting colder however we still need to 
ensure that children are attending school.  

Being in school is important to your child’s academic achievement, wellbeing, and wider development.   Evidence suggests that regular 
school attendance is a key in supporting children's educational, economic and social outcomes. Please ensure you are aiming for 100% 
attendance for Spring 1. 

Autumn 2  
Well done to the 226 children who achieved excellent attendance for Autumn 2.  This has been celebrated in assembly and the       
children will be coming home with their certificates.  

Kindly ensure all items of clothing are    

labelled so we can return any lost 

items to the relevant classes! We can 

do this for you –please just ask. 

 






